TaE GRANGE,
GT. WILBRAHAM,
CAMBRIDGESHIRE.

FULBOURN 319

20th. QOct, 1970.
Dear Mr. Keighly,

I enclose a flew brief lines on my
proposed paper for the iAnglo-Catalen sociéty confer-
ence; i hope they are sufficient for you at the mo-
ent andfapOIOgize for not communicating with you ear-
lier. :

I ldok forward to receiving further détails from
you gbout the conference when they ere finalized.

Yours sincerely,

' ;M 7’% (ot




